Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: My Objection to Office Block Development Application No: 2016/6356/P

From: Fiona Dealey [mailt

Sent: 12 April 2017 18:26
To: Hazelton, Laura
Subject: Re: My Objection to Office Block Development Application No: 2016/6356/P

Hello Laura,
Here are the other comments I’d like you to log and upload for me please.
No email alert was sent to anyone who had objected before.

I’m concerned that this will affect how many people will object this time as they simply weren’t told
that the
plans had been re-submitted.

With so many objections from the previous application we should all have been notified.

The Ham & High and Camden New Journal are still not stocked in our local newsagent so local
residents cannot
read about the new plans in the local paper.

Local residents were unaware that the signs on Britannia/ Wicklow Street and King’s Cross Road had
changed
as the old ones were still there.

Despite so many objections against an office block development and requests that the site stay at the same
height configuration and remain as light industrial or residential the developer has blatantly ignored the
local community.

It is a shame that the developer isn’t working with a more imaginative and socially aware architect who
could

create some really beautiful residential homes within the current height and size of the site which
wouldn’t blight

the local community’s homes.

Many thanks

Fiona



